Message from Loki (& Optimodal

Track closure harbor line Rotterdam 02.-08.11.2021

Dear Ladies,
dear Sirs,
dear partners of Optimodal,

By this way we have to inform you that in the beginning of November major construction works will be carried out on the
railroad line from/to Maasvlakte.

According to the current status, it will therefore not be possible for us to offer train services in the period from

Tuesday, 02.11.2021, 05:00 to Monday, 08.11.2021, 05:00.

Last departure before construction works

Ex Rotterdam Ex Neuss

Date Date

01.11.2021 15:57 hrs 01.11.2021 17:30 hrs

First departure after construction works N
Ex Rotterdam Ex Neuss

Date Date

08.11.2021 15:57 hrs 08.11.2021 00:30 hrs

This will affect the entire train traffic in this period and not only Optimodal Nederland B.V..

Of course, we will do our best to reliably transport the containers entrusted to us by barge, but we kindly ask for your
understanding, that we are not yet able to guarantee the usual reliable handling.

We hope that the construction work will be of shorter duration and thank you for your understanding.
With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Good. Better. Optimodal.



